
Good afternoon all, 
I am writing this email as a statement of my objection to the R.O. that ruled 
in favor of the Star Communications. The reasons for my objection are as 
follows:  it will have a negative impact on my health and the health of 
the residents in my community, it will destroy state, federal, and locally protected 
wetlands, it will destroy the habitat of protected wildlife, it will violate federal, 
state, and local laws, statutes, and ordinances, and it will be a public nuisance to 
the communities surrounding it.   
 
 
CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

I hereby certify that a true and correct copy of the foregoing has been furnished by electronic mail to: 
Cynthia Sanford, Cynthia.Sanford@cityoforlando.net, Orlando City Attorney’s Office. 
  
This Petitioner’s Statement of objection to the Recommended Order is respectfully submitted this  29th 
day of February 2016. 
                                                    Respectfully Submitted, 
  

     __/s/ Wanda Jones,Ph.d. 
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